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Q. In CA330 (1st Rev.) Newfoundland Power advises that beginning in 2001 the 1 

Corporate Counsel and Secretary position became an executive level position and 2 
prior to that time it was a manager level position.  In Table 1 to CA-330 that 3 
position has been included in the managers’ compensation table for the entire 4 
period.  Please advise if the compensation for that position remained in the budget 5 
for 2001 and when the funding for the position came out of the managers’ 6 
compensation and was transferred to executive compensation. 7 

 8 
A. The Corporate Counsel and Secretary was appointed to the Executive of the Company on 9 

February 7, 2001.  We do not have details in our files pertaining to the changes, if any, in 10 
the 2001 budget relating to managers’ and executive compensation. 11 


